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Be the Great 
Band That You 
Are!!! 

 

 

  
 Thank you! 

 
Thank you for an amazing season. Our students could 
not do what they love if it wasn’t for the love and support 
of the staff, parents, families, and friends that helped 
keep this program moving. 
 
Although our marching season is over, we still have so 
much more to do to keep the music alive in this program. 
Come to our next booster meeting to help us plan some 
of the upcoming events. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

11/3 End of season bonfire 6 pm – 9 pm 
Freshmen Bring Chips/Snacks 
Sophomores Drinks 
Juniors Desserts 
Seniors Sides 
 
11/9 Booster meeting 6 pm AHS band room 
 
11/11 End of Season Parent/Staff Potluck 5 pm 
Details to follow. 
 
11/18 Last day to place picture and ornament 
order. 
 
11/22-11/24 Thanksgiving Break 
 

12/1 Holiday Concert 
 
Winter Guard Clinic and Pep Band Schedule 
TBD will be announced on BandApp 

 

Looking to set up two more Culver’s 
Dine and Donate 

 
 

 
 

  

  

  

Bob Myers, Band Director                    Casey Newman, President                                

Shanna Lank, Assistant Band Director    Melissa Zeeb, Vice President 

Brittnay Satterthwaite, Color Guard Instructor        Kevin Molyet, Treasurer   

Don Flugga, Percussion                           Lucy Pelaez, Secretary 

                                                      



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 Stay Connected 
We have now moved to Band App  

• Parents and Students (with 

Booster/Instructors 

• Students (with Instructors) 

• Guard Parents only (with instructors) 

Facebook 

• Angola Band Booster (All Parents) 

• Angola Band and Guard (All students and 

Parents) 

• Angola High School Band (Public Page) 

Website 

angolahighschoolbands.org 

 

 

How to Get Involved! 
 
We are always looking for ways to grow our 
band family and build long-lasting 
relationships.  
 
Do you love to plan, organize, clean, build, or 
lend a helping hand? If so let us know! We 
want to help build our program through 
community events showcasing these amazing 
students. Come to our next booster meeting 
to learn of some of the upcoming events! 
 
Can’t make it not a problem visit BandApp to 
see the minutes and agenda, and contact a 
Booster! 

 End of Season House 
Keeping 
 

Have you looked at your My Music Office balance? 

By 11/6 anything that your student may have 

needed such as shoes, gloves, shirts, etc. will 

have been added to your account. If there are any 

discrepancies, please contact 

ahsabbasponsorship@gmail.com. 

 

Please note that to participate in winter activities 

such as winter guard, Solo and Ensemble, and 

awards all accounts must be up to date or a 

payment plan put in place. 

 

Students must participate in 6 fundraising events 

a year. If you would like to know how many 

fundraisers your student has participated in please 

contact Lucy. 

 

https://band.us/n/a7af9ddeBdfcs
https://band.us/n/a8a894d3Bcg51
https://band.us/n/a8a894d3Bcg51
https://www.facebook.com/groups/285416655170
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130829640270768
https://www.facebook.com/AngolaBands
https://angolahighschoolbands.org/
https://www.mymusicoffice.com/
mailto:ahsabbasponsorship@gmail.com

